
 

 

TOWN OF TROY 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES 

The Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on Monday January 24 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 

at the Troy Municipal Office. 

Selectmen Present: Robert Langlands, Gary Taylor 

Others Present:  Terri Medley  

   THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED. 

1. Meeting opened at 6:24 pm. 

2. The board reviewed the budget items for the 2017 General Fund. 

3. Motion was made by Robert, seconded by Gary to accept the General Fund 

budget of $199,013 for 2017.   

Motion was mde by Robert, seconded by Gary to accept the Highway Fund 

Budget of $457,213.15 for 2017 

4. Meeting was adjourned at 7:10 pm. 

 


